PUBLIC HEARING
June 26, 2023

The Maysville Board of Aldermen will hold a public
hearing on Monday, June 26™ at 5:30 pm to discuss the
new water rate increase proposed for the billing cycle
beginning in August.

At this public hearing the proposed budget for 2023-24
will be presented for reviewed.

If you are interested in copies of these ordinances, please
contact Pat at City Hall @ 816-449-2185,

Patricia Fisher Johnson

City Clerk
City of Maysville
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